OAGDU Minutes, April 16, 2023

Attendance: LuAnn, Paula, Debbie, Marianne, Shane, Annette, Asia, Deanna, Diane. 

Paula/Diane, motion to approve minutes as posted. Marianne reported that the only financial action taken for the month was our $5.00 payment to the NFB Pre-Authorized Contribution plan, (PAC). LuAnn reported that attorney Al Elia of NAGDU will post the new Uber hotline for complaints as soon as it is released. He hopes that it will be released this week. Al hopes to know by May whether the airline forms will be renewed or changed. People who are being denied the right to board a plane with their service dogs are not told the reason for the denial. Though the form is consistent across airlines, its implementation is inconsistent. 

FUNDRAISING: Marianne said we may have two boxes of World’s Famous Chocolate to sell. 

GAVEL: Luann and Crescent participated in a Read to Crescent Day that was linked to Right to Read in her school district. She reported this activity for the 2023 Gavel effort.

NEW BUSINESS

Asia, Shane and Marianne will attend the 2023 national convention this July. We must decide on an amount to donate to NAGDU for the dog relief area. After discussion, Debbie moved and Paula seconded that the division offer a maximum amount in total of $500.00 to be allotted to OAGDU members who wish monetary assistance to attend national convention. The motion passed. Members who wish to apply for financial assistance from OAGDU should email LuAnn with a request. LuAnn will forward the requests to our treasurer, Marianne. Marianne will post to the OAGDU list-serv that the cut-off date to apply for financial assistance from OAGDU is June 1, 2023. 

Our next meeting is Sunday, May 14, at 7:00 P.M. Deanna/Shane, motion to adjourn.

Respectfully submitted,

Debbie Baker, Secretary





